
From: Ashley Stephens < >
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 2:57 PM
To: Besherse, Christopher
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Orion Marine - Epic plans
Attachments: 23 20200623_POCCA DREDGE DWG SET APPROVED.pdf

[Use caution with links/attachments] 
Chris,  
 
I’ve attached the latest plans. Page 2 shows existing pipelines in blue, I’m assuming a couple of those are yours. 
Page 3 shows our new dredge prism for phase II of dredging. It looks as though we will be about 60’ off the 
shoreline, and the areas where the shoreline and pipelines are furthest in the water (closest to the new 
template), we have already completed dredging to grade (where the dock platform is on page 3) so there 
shouldn’t be a need for concern. 
 
Let me know what you think. 
 
Ashley 
 
Ashley Stephens 
Project Engineer 
Orion Marine Group – Dredging Operations 
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